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MORE QANTAS JOBS TO LAND IN VICTORIA: MAJOR DEAL SECURED 

The Andrews Labor Government has signed a landmark agreement with the Qantas Group that will create 
hundreds of jobs for Victorians – and secure hundreds more existing jobs in the aviation and related industries. 

Under the agreement announced today, Qantas will establish its principal engineering line maintenance hub and 
a new Jetstar engineering heavy maintenance facility at Melbourne Airport. In addition, Qantas confirmed that 
Jetstar’s headquarters would remain in Victoria. 

Minister for Industry Support and Recovery Martin Pakula said the deal reflected the confidence that businesses 
had in Victoria’s recovery and economic future, and would make the state an even more attractive place to invest 
for the aviation industry. 

The major expansion of Qantas Group’s engineering facilities at Melbourne Airport boosts Victoria’s reputation 
for world-class R&D, engineering, supply chain management and logistics. 

The engineering hubs will create at least 300 direct jobs and an estimated 400 indirect jobs, as well as increased 
training and apprenticeship opportunities, providing an estimated $140 million boost to gross state product. 

The expanded engineering facilities are also expected to lead to the creation of additional job opportunities for 
pilots and cabin crew as the number of aircraft being based in Melbourne overnight for maintenance increases. 

The agreement secures the retention of all 750 jobs at Jetstar’s headquarters, currently in Collingwood, as well as 
the estimated 950 indirect jobs supported by the company’s corporate activities in the state. Jetstar contributes 
more than $300 million to the Victorian economy each year with the prospect of future growth. 

With Jetstar already seeing a surge in demand for domestic travel across Australia, the new deal will position 
Victoria to harness those growth opportunities, build the state’s standing as a leading international aviation 
centre and boost our credentials as a location of choice for other high-value global businesses. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Industry Support and Recovery Martin Pakula 

“This is  a major coup and a tremendous boost for jobs – directly under the Qantas and Jetstar banners, and right 
across the Victorian supply chain.” 

“The momentum of our steady economic recovery is continuing and the direct benefit for workers and their 
families is hundreds of new high-value jobs.” 

Quotes attributable to Treasurer Tim Pallas 

“Businesses know that Victoria is a place where they can grow and thrive – the decision by Qantas is a vote of 
confidence in our state.” 

“The Victorian economy is bouncing back with more than 240,000 jobs created since September and it’s fantastic 
that Qantas and Jetstar will be even bigger contributors to our recovery.” 

Quote attributable to Qantas Group CEO Alan Joyce 

“Victoria recognises the value that these highly skilled jobs bring to the state and we look forward to delivering on 
what we know Qantas and Jetstar are capable of post-COVID.” 


